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For Immediate Release        January 27, 2015 
 

El Camino Community College District Submits 
Accreditation Eligibility Application for its ECC Compton Center 

 
The El Camino Community College District Board of Trustees recently accepted the 
Accreditation Eligibility Application for ECC Compton Center.  
 
El Camino College submitted the document to the Accrediting Commission for 
Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC) for its ECC Compton Center. El Camino 
Community College District Superintendent Thomas Fallo and Compton Community 
College District Special Trustee Thomas Henry personally delivered the application to 
the ACCJC.  
 
Faculty, staff, administration and students have worked diligently to achieve the 
eligibility standards, paving the way for El Camino College to apply for eligibility status 
of the ECC Compton Center. The eligibility application process is based upon ECC 
Compton Center meeting the 21 ACCJC eligibility standards. 
 
The Eligibility Application marks a significant step in the process for ECC Compton 
Center to become an accredited college. 
 
The application is available here: 
http://www.compton.edu/campusinformation/accreditation/Compton%20Center%20Eligi
bility%20Application%201.15.2015.pdf. 
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